
From: B. W. St. Clair <stcl@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 3:45 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib; Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: K40IJ  FI 125157 
 
Hello Mohammad:  Please correct BSTA-20150407ABK, site elevation should 
be 329  
meters. 
  
Let us know if there are any other questions. 
  
Susan Hansen for... 
  
B. W. St. Clair  
2355 Ranch Drive  
Westminster, CO  80234  
303-465-5742  
stcl@comcast.net 


